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BURGLAR SEEKS EASY PREY 
 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is reminding the public to remove 
property from plain sight and secure their vehicles before leaving them 
unattended. 
 
During the early morning hours of Sunday, October 10th, 2011, Fort Lauderdale 
Police Officers observed a male rummaging through a parked vehicle in the 1200 
block of Northeast 15th Avenue.  Once contact was made with the subject, Fort 
Lauderdale Police Officers were able to determine the man was in fact 
burglarizing the vehicle. 
 
Officers on scene diligently canvassed the area and located four other vehicles 
nearby, all of which had also been burglarized.  All of the victims to these vehicle 
burglaries were identified, contacted, and desired to prosecute.  The suspect was 
then taken into custody.   
 
The suspect has been identified as Kyle Sullivan, W/M, 04/22/1983, a Pembroke 
Pines resident with an extensive criminal history.  Detectives believe that Sullivan 
targeted the aforementioned vehicles because they were unsecured.  Sullivan 
has been charged with five counts of Burglary of an Unoccupied Conveyance. 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s Intelligence Led Policing Unit worked 
collectively with the State Attorney’s Office to present these charges to Judge 
Hurley at Sullivan’s First Appearance Hearing.  Due to Sullivan’s criminal history, 
his recent conviction and the information detailed in this arrest, his bond was 
increased and set at $12,500.   
 
Detectives are urging anyone with further information regarding the vehicle 
burglaries to contact Detective Cruz at 954-828-5567. 
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